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Staff Bridge Branch  
2829 W. Howard Place, 3rd Floor 
Denver, CO 80204 

 
MEMORANDUM  

 
 
DATE:  WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 16, 2019 
 
TO:  All CDOT & Consultant Design & Construction Personnel 
 
FROM:  STAFF BRIDGE BRANCH MANAGER (SIGNATURE ON FILE) 
 
 
SUBJECT: REVISION OF BRIDGE SPECIFIC PROJECT SPECIAL PROVISIONS 
 AND FORMS AND FORM LETTERS 
 
New and revised Bridge Specific Project Special Provisions are available on the website dated January 
2019.  They generally include the provisions we’ve been using for our Bridge Preventative Maintenance 
projects as well as an updated version of the Pedestrian Bridge provision.  The Bridge Specific Project 
Special Provisions are available on the CDOT Web Site located at: 
 
External Web - https://www.codot.gov/library/bridge/specifications 
 
The changes made were:  
The specification references were updated to conform with the Standard Specifications, LRFD 
specifications and current usage. 
The Project Special Provision was deleted, if the original was incorporated in Standard Specifications 
or no longer used. 
 
These project specials should be used on projects as described in the INSTRUCTION TO DESIGNERS in 
each provision.  If corrections or improvements need to be made please contact Staff Bridge. 
 
In addition, we have added a folder for commonly used forms and form letters for easier access and 
availability.  These include: 
 
Final Detail Letter – Consultant Structural Design 
Final Detail Letter – Consultant Final Submittal Certification 
Final Detail Letter – In House Structural Design 
Structure Number Request Form 
Owner Acceptance/Final Walk Through Documents 
Staff Bridge Comment Resolution Form 
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These forms and form letters should be used to comply with our current processes. If corrections or 
improvements need to be made please contact Staff Bridge. 
 
Please review and become familiar with these revisions and additions. If you have any questions or 
recommendations for improvement, please contact: 
 
hoang,bui@state.co.us    (303) 512-4075 
 
MPC/HB/ajp 
 
Distribution via e-mail: 
 
Jared Esquibel 
Matt Greer FHWA 
Program Engineers 
Resident Engineers 
Staff Bridge Employees 
Structural Consultants 
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